
P R E S S  R E L E A S E

HeloAir Awarded the Glassy Mountain Contract

October 25, 2011 
 
Richmond - HeloAir is pleased to announce that they have been awarded the second longest fire suppression contract in the 
Southeast region.  They will be providing initial attack, fire suppression, and prescribed burning to both the Chatahoochee 
and Oconee Ocala National Forests from February thru May and October thru December.  HeloAir president Whit Baldwin, 
“This is a continuation of the partnership between HeloAir and the United States Forest Service.  We are delighted to have 
won the award and look forward to assisting in fire suppression in Georgia and elsewhere over the next three years.


